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f:I The pioneers of the State of Wash­

ington are keenly interested in the
history they have helped to make.
This issue of the Quarterly is de­
signed as a special tribute to them.
A glance at the table of contents
will show how the materials have
been selected for that purpose.

... A few changes have been made in
the list of contributing editors of the
Quarterly. It is a distinct pleasure
to welcome into this group such well
known authorities and workers in
the field of Northwestern history as
Judge F. W. Boway of New West­
minster, B. C., William S. Lewis of
Spokane and General Hazard Stevens
of Olympia. Those who remain from
the older board are well known to
the readers of the Quarterly.

f:I With this issue a new volume is begun
with abundant prospect of increased
usefulness to the cause of history in
the Pacific Northwest.


